### مادة: اللغة الإنطيزية الزمن: ساعتان



#### محافظة المنيا مديرية التربية والتعليم

# النموذج الاسترشادى لإمتحان الشهادة الإعدادية العامة للفصل الدراسي الثانى للعام الدراسى ٢٠٢٤ / ٢٠٢٥م

# أجب عن جميع الأسئلة الآتية (الإجابة في نفس الورقة)

#### A. Language Functions (5 marks)

1. Finish the following dialogue:	(5 marks)
(Ahmed is meeting an American tourist who is visiting Egypt.)	
Ahmed: Hello! It is a great pleasure to see you.	
A tourist : (1)	
Ahmed : (2)?	
A tourist : I'm from America	
Ahmed: Is this your first visit to Egypt?	
A tourist : (3) , I came here last year.	
Ahmed: (4)?	
A tourist : I visited the Egyptian Museum and the Pyramids.	
Ahmed: (5)	
A tourist : Thanks.	
The Answers:	
1	
2	
3	
4	
5	
B. Reading Comprehension (10 marks)	
2. Read and Complete the text with words from the following list:	(4 marks)
tourism - tourists - looked - species - wildlife - look	
We should protect the(1) in Egypt. Different(2) of animals and endangered because of man's bad activities. We should(3) after Egypt. We should(4) to visit Egypt.	A Company of the Comp
The Answers:	
1 2 3 4	

#### 3.Read the following text then answer the questions:

(6 marks)

Long ago, the ancient Greeks wrote a list of seven amazing places in the world. The places they chose were statues, a temple in Greece and a monument in Turkey, as well as the Hanging Gardens of Babylon in Iraq, the Great Pyramid at Giza and the Lighthouse of Alexandria. Only one of the original wonders of the ancient world is still standing: the Great Pyramid at Giza. Now, a new list of wonders has been written. In 1999, people all over the world were asked to suggest seven new places. It took six years to make the decision, but now the final seven places have been chosen. The Taj Mahal in India is one of the places on the new list. It is a white marble monument, built in 1632 by the ruler of India to remember his wife. The monument was completed in 1648, but it took another five years to complete the fountains and gardens around it. The Taj Mahal, with its beautiful white dome and four minarets, has been visited by millions of people since it was built.

A) Choose the	e correct ans	wer from a,	<i>b, c, or d:</i>	
1. The main ide	a of the passag	ge is		
a) Places in E	gypt b) Ti	ne Pyramids	c) Wonders of the world	d) New cities
2. The Greek lis	t of the seven	wonders includ	led place(s) in Egypt.	
a) four	b) three	c) two	d) one	
B) Answer th	e following o	questions:		
3. Why did the	ruler of India b	uild the Taj Ma	hal?	
4. What colour	is the Taj Maha	al?		
5. When did the	e list of the nev	v wonders app	ear?	
6. Think of a ne	w place that ca	an be added to	the list of wonders.	
		<u> 1</u>	he Answers:	
1				
2				
3				

## C. Vocabulary & Structure (8 marks)

		ili a, b, c, oi u.		(5 marks)
1.	is something that p	people travel in that	is pulled by a hor	se.
	a) Race b) F	erry	c-) Carriage	d) Stable
1	. A is a word or ph	nrase to explain thing	gs in a picture, dia	gram, etc.
	a) tap	b) tablet	c) label	d) table
2	. We turn the verb "visit" in	nto a noun by adding	g the suffix	
	a) -er	b) -ful c) -	al	d) -or
3	. We should protect our pla	anet. The synonym o	of "protect" is "	
	a) keep safe b)	discover	c) increase	e d) damage
5.	People in Egypt increase e	every year. This mean	ns that Egypt's	increases yearly.
	a) area b)	pole	c) pollution	d) population
6	. The fossils were preserved	well for further stud	dy. This means the	ey were
	a) sold b) o	chosen	c) kept	d) discovered
		The Answ	wers:	
1		2		3
4		5		6
				•
F. C.			of theord/e);	
-	mplete the sentences wit	h the correct form	_	
-	mplete the sentences with	h the correct form	_	
1. WI		h the correct form	,	
1. WI 2. It	nen was the great wall of Ch	h the correct form ina(build)? nings online than in s	shops.	
1. WI 2. It 3. Ma	nen was the great wall of Ch	h the correct form ina(build)? nings online than in s in Alexandria since 2	shops. 2019.	
1. WI 2. It 3. Ma 4. I	nen was the great wall of Ch is(good) to buy th ariam has(living)	h the correct form ina (build)? nings online than in s in Alexandria since 2 very morning last sur	shops. 2019. mmer.	
1. WI 2. It 3. Ma 4. I	nen was the great wall of Chis(good) to buy the griam has(living)	h the correct form ina (build)? nings online than in s in Alexandria since 2 very morning last sur	shops. 2019. mmer. o buy a car.	
1. Wl 2. It 3. Ma 4. I 5. Wl	nen was the great wall of Chis(good) to buy the griam has(living)	the correct form (build)? ina (build)? ings online than in s in Alexandria since 2 very morning last sur the future, I (able) to	shops. 2019. mmer. o buy a car. wers:	
1. WI 2. It 3. Ma 4. I 5. WI	nen was the great wall of Chis(good) to buy the griam has(living)(go) to the beach expense I have a lot of money in	the correct form (build)?  ina (build)?  ings online than in sin Alexandria since 2  very morning last sur the future, I (able) to	shops. 2019. mmer. o buy a car. wers:	n brackets: (5 marks)

D. Writing : (7 marks)	
6. Write ONE HUNDRED and TEN (110) words on the following:	(7 marks)
" A review of technology in our life"	